
 

 

 
                    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 15, 2021 
 
Addendum #3 
 
RFP For Parking Management Services 
 

 
This addendum dated March 15, 2021 forms a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the original 

RFP.  Please include this addendum in your RFP submission. 
 
 
CRDA is extending the date by which we will respond to the remaining questions submitted by 

bidders from Friday, March 12, 2021 to Friday, March 19, 2021. 
 

Following from this, we are also extending the proposal due date from Monday, March 22, 2021 to 
Monday, March 29, 2021. 
 
 


